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Narcotics Anonymous

World Services

Hello everyone,

We are writing with updates about the World Convention, World Service Conference
reports, and the Spiritual Principle a Day project.

WCNA

We have set the dates for WCNA 38 in Melbourne, Australia: 9-12 September 2021. Most
members will need a visa to attend. Typically, visas are good for one year. We suggest that
you begin your process of visa application after we go on sale in September 2020.

We are happy to announce that we have finalized a site for WCNA 39. After almost 30
years, the World Convention will be returning to Washington, DC, 29 August — 1 September
2024!

For the latest news about the World Convention, subscribe to WCNA Updates via email:
www.na.org/subscribe

CAR and CAT

Both the Conference Agenda Report (CAR) and the Conference Approval Track (CAT)
material have been posted at www.na.org/conference. We have also posted videos that
cover the CAR and PowerPoints for both the CAR and CAT material. Please don't hesitate to
email worldboard@na.org if you have any questions.

Spiritual Principle a Day (SPAD)

The second batch of drafts for the SPAD book project is out for review and input until 1
March 2020. You can find the drafts and online forms to submit your input on the project
page: www.na.org/spad. Thank you to everyone who gave input on the first batch of
entries.

If you scroll down on the project page, you'll find links to send in your own writing on
spiritual principles and to hold workshops to generate material for the book. Please, spread
the word. Together, we can...write a book!
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